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I want to see this amended  to exclude this portion: requirement that there be a 

licensed repository for the disposal of high-level radioactive waste before a site 

certificate for a nuclear-fueled thermal power plant may be issued.  We must consider 

the disposal portion of nuclear wastes as it is a part of having the repository in the 

first place.  This is totally irresponsible and needs removed from this bill.  We 

understand the need for the small nuclear plants if we are to allow ANY more servers 

to be placed in Oregon. They MUST be forced to supply ALL their own electrical 

needs.   These servers are sucking out all our electricity, and this should never have 

been allowed. Please consider amending this bill. 


